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"2011 Blue Ribbon School”

Every Friday is a 1 hour early release day

PBIS Meeting in
August           16th                 Band Night 5pm
August           19th                 Two Hour Early

Release
August           25th                  K-5th open house
August           26th                  Afterschool programs

Start 2:15pm
September      5th                    No School Labor Day
September      14th                  NED Assembly
September      21st                   Picture day
September      28th                  Grammar Play

1:12pm
September     29th                    Grammar Play 6pm

Staff resumes are available for all to view in the Jr.
High office.

Reminder not to drop your children off at the Jr.
High office before 8:15 a.m.

Franklin Parents and Guardians, please email the school
to excuse your child's absence. Include your child's
name, grade, dates they will be absent, and the
REASON for their absence.
melaniefranklin@fppspv.net
stacibarker@fppspv.net

Remember that you can access your child’s grade
through the Tyler SIS parent portal.

Principal’s Message
Welcome Falcon Friends and Family!

This year is off to a great start! Our entire faculty is
looking forward to working with your child(ren)
throughout this new school year. Our school wide
expectations for our students and staff are the 3B's:
Be Respectful, Be Responsible, and Be Safe.
A few reminders:
1. Please remember if you have a specific question
regarding homework, assignment, or behavior in
class to first contact the teacher directly via email,
phone call, etc. This procedure will open up lines of
communication among parents and teachers.
2. At dismissal time if you are driving in a car or
walking to pick up your child(ren) you must have
your green placard with you at all times. This is a
safety issue and will be required throughout this
school year.
3. Please hang up your cell phone when you walk or
drive onto our campus to ensure that you are
attentive when picking up your child(ren).
4. Dismissal will run smoother and faster with each
passing day and we appreciate your patience.

If you have any questions or concerns I can be
reached at cgabaldon@fppspv.net or 928-775-6747.
Kind regards,
Ms. Gabaldon




